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What a great turnout for the March Meeting at our Dealer sponsor’s showroom. 

Thanks to Jack Jarvis for hosting our meeting. Remember the club gets a discount on 

parts and service. 

Gary Garner has documented the meeting very well in his meeting notes. Be sure and 

read them for important information about future events. I want to focus my Exhaust 

Notes on upcoming club activities that we need every member to participate in April 

and May. 

Mopars at the Battleship is happening April 25 and 26 in Mobile Alabama. Our sister 

club, Big Easy Mopar Association, puts this show on and as always, they promise a 

good time for all. Close to home on May 4 the Mt. Juliet, Wilson County bank show 

happens. Come early because parking fills up quick.  

Now let’s talk about the GoodGuys show May 16-17 and 18. As most of you know our 

club is responsible for running the gate and parking cars in the special designated 

areas. Except for our annual show, this is one of our biggest events and we need as 

many of you to work as possible. Steve Yeldell has already sent out the on- line sign up 

sheets. Please stop as soon as you read this and go sign up NOW. This is a great club 

event, and we need all hands-on deck. 

We always combine our April and May meeting with the holidays. Our next meeting is 

on Saturday May 10 at Donny and Jo’s. Please contact Jo to let her know if you are 

coming and how many will be in your group. This is vital so we can know how much 

food to buy. 

7037 Polk Lane 

Columbia, TN 

38401 

614-286-2648 

at 1:00 pm. This is a Saturday meeting with the best brisket and sides in Tennessee, 

you just need to bring a dessert. 

Exhaust Notes: 
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Add in the AACA Granville show May 24 and follow that with the Hot Rod Power Tour 

June 9-14 and there is a lot to do in the next few months In Tennessee! 

See you at Donny and Jo’s! 

Mopar Mike 

Gary’s Notes 

The March meeting of the Music City Mopar Club was held on March 23rd 

at the showroom of the club's dealership sponsor Freeland CDJR. We 

would like to thank Jack Jarvis for opening the dealership for us on his 

day off. Be sure to visit Freeland for a great deal on a new ride or for all of 

your parts and service needs.  

    After the members approved the minutes of the February meeting, 

Wayne Hall gave a club financial update. The club continues to be in very 

good financial condition. All of our bills are current after we made our 

donation to the New Orleans Mopar Club. We would like to welcome two 

new club members. Jim Marone who works on the Don Garlits show in 

Florida has become a member. Ian Harris was in attendance at the 

meeting and is our other new member. He is the first club member who 

has an electric Mopar. He has a nice dark blue Dodge Charger RT. 

Welcome to the club Jim and Ian. 

    As always, the main topic was our September show. Deep South 

photography will be working the show and will be taking pictures of the 

entrants as they arrive. Last year's food vendor will return this year. He 

did a good job given the bad weather that everyone had to deal with. We 

are awaiting word on the letter that Club President Mike Wilkins sent to 

the officials at the Wilson County Fairgrounds about not having to 

disconnect the batteries of the cars on display in the Made in Tennessee 

building. If they ok leaving them connected, the invitational and VIM cars 

will be on display in that building. The VIM spots are currently available 

for $100. This includes show registration, a license plate, and a t shirt. 

The poultry barn will be used as Mopar Alley. The $50 fee will include 

show registration and covered parking in the barn. Both of these areas 

will sell quickly, so sign up soon if you want to be in these areas. Normal 

show registration is $30. 

    The next big event for the club will be the Good Guys show May 16-18. 

The online sign-up sheet is out. You should have received an email from 
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Steve Yeldell with a link to the sheet. We need as many members as 

possible to come out a work a shift. You will get your car into the show if 

you choose, 

 and you will have a great time working with your fellow club members 

and meeting a lot of great people with their great rides.  

     Show season is cranking up. some of the upcoming events include Cars 

for Kids at Brentwood High School on April 12th, Mopars at the Battleship 

in Mobile, Alabama on April 25th, Mopars by the Lake in Cullman, 

Alabama June 14th, and the East Tennessee Mopar Club show in 

Knoxville June 28th. For information on these and other shows and 

cruise-ins, please see our website or Facebook pages. 

    We have decided to combine the April and May meetings due to Easter 

and the Memorial Day weekend. We will have our annual visit to Jo and 

Donny Lippard's home on Saturday May 10th. Jo and Donny will be 

providing the great brisket and side dishes again this year. Please let them 

know how many people you will be bringing to the meeting. We ask that 

everyone bring a dessert and your drink of choice. We will eat at 1 and 

have the meeting at 2. Many thanks to Jo and Donny for hosting the club. 

This meeting usually has the best attendance of the year. 

     We hope everyone got through the recent stormy weather without 

much damage. Cruise-in and car show season is here. It is time to get 

those Mopars out and show your Mopar pride and spread the word about 

our show. Be sure to pass out our show flyers at all of the events that you 

attend. Stay healthy and safe and we will see you at the May meeting. 
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For Sale: For sale 1965 Belvedere project car $1000 OBO.  Andrew Kurilich 615-440-8786.  Text or 

call.   If you call and I don’t answer leave a message and I’ll get back to you. 
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For sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 

1967-1976 A-Body small block K-frame with disc brake spindles $550.00 OBO. 

 

 

1985 Ramcharger Gas Tank with heat shield, 

straps and filler neck. $150.00 OBO. 

 

For Sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 

716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ 

gmail.com 

1988 Dodge Dakota Gas Tank.  $40.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Front Bumper for a 1979 Dodge Pickup Truck.  Straight with minor scratches. $75.00 OBO 
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1985 Ramcharger Trailer 

Hitch.  $40.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1973-1976 Dodge Dart 

Hood.  $125.00 OBO. 

 



Volume 36 Number 4 2025 

 

 

                           APRIL NEWS BRIEF 
                     musiccitymoparclub.com 

 
 

 

 


